## Waterloo Redevelopment Meeting July 5, 2022

A meeting of the Waterloo Redevelopment meeting was held  $\frac{\text{May 25, 2022}}{\text{May 25, 2022}}$ , at 5:00 p.m. at the July 5, 2022 Waterloo Town Hall.

## Member's present were:

Sallie Pease / President

Tim Haynes, DKC

Pam Howard / Town Manager

Russ Goodman

Trina Caudil

Linda Higgins

Jennifer Ball/ Deputy Clerk

Sabinia Keen

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were unanimous.

- 1. President Pease asked if we have any more connections with the sewer West of 69. Howard explained, Kathy's is the only one connected. Letters were sent out saying that they have until 6/14/2022. Haynes suggested to write another letter and give more time because being hard to get a contractor.
- 2. Veridus the redevelopment board suggested that Town Council was invited to join the Veridus training. After talking about the Veridus contract motion to approve by Higgins and 2<sup>nd</sup> by Goodman. Passed.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:37 p.m.

Sallie Pease, President

Jennifer Ball, Debuty Clerk